

Ref: 7951858 OIA 20-118 Peta Anderson peta.anderson@poriruacity.govt.nz

19 October 2020

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-13917-31a94e17@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for details of external advisors engaged for advice on the wage subsidy application

I refer to your request for official information received 5 October 2020 relating to external advisors engaged for advice on the wage subsidy application. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

(a) Has PCC engaged the services of any external advisors (for example but not an exclusive list, solicitors, accountants) for advice or direction relating to matters related to PCCs application for a Covid-19 wage subsidy.

No.

(b) If the answer to (a) is Yes, please detail the costs associated with these advisors to Porirua City Council. If the matters are ongoing, please provide the costs that have been invoiced to PCC already.

Not applicable.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Peta Anderson.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

